
Attention Dining Guests                             

Effective Sunday, Sept. 6th, limited indoor seating in DDC and outdoor 

seating on the DDC Patio will be available. 

• All Guests are reminded that masks are mandatory in DDC, per the RI 

Department of Health, unless a Guest is eating or drinking. 
 

• Seating is limited. We ask that you keep your visit to 30 minutes or less. 
 

• We have set up a sanitation and recycling area in the DDC seating area. 

Guests are encouraged to use the portable hand washing station, hand 

sanitizer, and may assist in cleaning/sanitizing their tables if they feel more 

comfortable doing so. Dining Services will also be cleaning & sanitizing the 

dining room. 
 

• For safe distancing tables cannot be joined and chairs cannot be added. 
 

• All Non Residents who will be using available seating are required to 

provide their contact information at the cashier station. 


